Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been counting down the sleeps till our trip **tomorrow**! If you have been asked to volunteer, please bring your child as normal and come straight into class. Please dress your child in school uniform top half, warm bottom half with comfortable shoes and waterproof coat, gloves, hat and scarf. Sadly, the weather forecast is rainy at the moment. Please bring a backpack that your child can easily carry. Please provide a packed lunch if you have not ordered one from Mrs Willows.

It is our Big Merit celebration on **Friday 6th December at 9.05am.** If your child received a merit certificate in November, please send it in with your child and you are very welcome to join us in the hall for the celebration. Please bring your child as normal, then go around to the main entrance.

Please bring all concert costumes in a labelled bag by **Friday 6th December**. There is a box of costumes left over from the Christmas Fayre if you would like to have a look through to save a trip to the shops!

This week we have been learning about the properties of different materials in Science and we went on a material hunt! We have been learning about refugees as part of our Taith Adfent work and we thought about what we would pack in our suitcase if we had to move to a different country.

We have completed the Read Write Inc assessments for this term so your child will receive reading books for his/her new level this week. If you have any questions about the new books please see us.

Here are some Read Write Inc blending videos if you would like to reinforce this at home:

<u>Learning to blend at home - session 17</u>

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/tNwFW6AF/O3tGMRhO

Session 18

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9uUbH7ey/uVuuUbyF

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend! Best Wishes.

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins